
Francis Haskell Memorial Fund
The Burlington Magazine

Foundation
2017 Scholarships

Grants of up to £2000 will be awarded from the Francis 
Haskell Memorial Fund this year to enable scholars to spend 
time in libraries or archives carrying out advanced research in 
the history of western art. Preference may be given to 
candidates in the early stages of their careers; to subjects related 
to the commissioning, collecting or interpretation of works of 
art made before 1914; and to research carried out outside the 
applicant's country of residence. Scholars from any country 
may apply. An additional award may be made by the Trustees 
of The Burlington Magazine Foundation in conjunction with 
the Francis Haskell Trustees. 

Applications, including a two-page proposal, a C.V. and a 
budget, should be sent by email to caroline.m.elam@gmail.com 
by 6th October 2017 – please label all attachments with 
surname of applicant. There is no application form. Applicants 
should ask two referees to write separately to the same email 
address by the same deadline in support of their proposals. 
Awards will be made by 8th December 2017. 
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